:. Fanbase

DevOps (m/f/d)

full-time / remote work possible

Fanbase GmbH was founded in November 2020 in Munich, Germany and is an
ambitious and well-funded tech start-up focusing on the creator economy. Fanbase is a
social marketplace for digital content that allows creators to build a vibrant, sustainable
community. Our experienced team of developers works closely together with the
founders of Fanbase and is currently looking for highly motivated team members.

You will get the chance to be part of a high growth startup that aims to revolutionize a
global megatrend topic. Overcome challenges with us and celebrate wins together with
the team.

Responsibilities:

e Maintain our bare-metal server and Kubernetes

e Monitor constantly our databases and interfaces as well as optimize on a daily
basis while ensuring a smooth operation

e Take responsibility for the development and advancement in a strongly growing
network

e Establishment of further sides as well as future-oriented solutions

e Performance-optimization esp. server-side and data exchange between backend
and frontend

Qualifications:

e Experience with linux server system

e Practical experiences working with MySQL, Docker / Docker-Compose,
Kubernetes

e An approach to tackle and solve problems in a structured manner

e Previous experience working with new technologies to help further develop the
product/company

e \ery good English skills; German skills beneficial but not necessary
e Understanding of the interaction of holistic IT architectures

e Nice to have: Knowledge about cyber security



Benefits:
e An exciting job in a start-up with great opportunities for success
e A good potential to grow both professionally and personally
e A fair compensation with flexible working hours
e The chance to shape the future of Fanbase

e Low hierarchies and direct interaction with the founders

Next:

If you are interested in this exciting position, please send your application (incl. CV and
your earliest date of availability) via email to career@fanbase.com. We are looking
forward to hearing from you!



